ADVOCACY UPDATE

lotte News & Observer. Scott Wright was quoted in a
December 17 St. Paul Pioneer-Press article about H-1B
visas. Crystal Williams was quoted in a December 11
Atlanta Journal-Constitution article about INS process-
ing times. Alicia Triche was quoted in a December 10
article about INS prosecutions in The Oregonian.

Cheryl Little was quoted in a December 10 Ft. Lau-
derdale Sun-Sentinel article about gays seeking asylum.
Michael Maggio was quoted in a December 8 Associated
Press article about new INS asylum rules. NancyMorawetz
was quoted in a December 7 Denver Post article about
possible deportation proceedings against a major league
pitcher.

Christina DeConcini was mentioned in a December
1 Arizona Daily Star article about a border issues confer-
ence. Joel Pfeffer was quoted in a December 4 Pirts-
burgh Post-Gazette article about a basketball player facing
deportation for a bank fraud conviction. Socheat Chea
was quoted 1n a December 4 Ft. Lauderdale Sun-Sentinel
article about a former Haitian police officer claiming asy-
lum under the Convention Against Torture treaty.




